
Words and books make a difference! 
In 2018 the Danish libraries collaborated on a program aimed at 
developing small children’s language skills and joy of reading: 
‘Bibliotekernes Sprogspor’. Through this effort the libraries create 
new ways of working and share them at www.sprogsporet.dk.

The program offers concepts, communication and possibilities for 
skills development for library professionals. This was a new way to 
achieve a greater impact across the country by giving smaller libraries 
the opportunity to promote and strengthen language and reading 
abilities on the same level and quality as larger ones.

The website contains tools developed by the libraries themselves or 
by other actors with knowledge of reading and language development. 
You can find both online resources, newsletters, reading lists, and 
different kinds of everyday tools for interacting and reading with small 
children – for both librarians, teachers, and parents.

The website is free, publicly available, and all content is based on or 
around children's literature.

The program contains both smaller events, as well as longer courses 
about language and books. All elements are aimed at including the 
adults in the children’s lives – both parents and childcare professio-
nals – in order to create a collaborative, valuable, and cohesive effort 
for each child.

Together we create the opportunity for literature to change chil-
dren’s lives – all over the country.

Contact: kontakt@sprogsporet.dk
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